
ATTN: PHYSICIANS

HAVE YOU SEEN THIS STAMP ON YOUR PATIENT’S PROGRESS NOTES?

POLYPHARMACY
REVIEW

WHAT DOES THIS STAMP MEAN?

WHAT SHOULD YOU DO WHEN YOU SEE THIS STAMP?

Your patient’s progress notes have been reviewed by a hospital pharmacist, 
and may contain recommendations to change the number, type or dose of 
drugs.

You may decide to make the recommended changes.

If you decide not to make recommended changes, please leave a comment on 
the progress notes advising the pharmacist of your rationale. This will help 
with future recommendations.

This stamp was developed by physicians, nurses, and hospital pharmacists working on SP3 as a part of a 
Shared Care initiative aimed at decreasing the risks associated with Acute Care Polypharmacy.

Watch for more project updates and an Acute Care Polypharmacy CME in early 2018. 
More information: kathleen.jagger@sosdivision.ca


